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THIS WEEK’S 

ACHIEVEMENTS

KEY DATES

13th 
DECEMBER 
Y1 Christingle 
Concert to Y1 

Parents 

15th 
DECEMBER 
Y1 Christingle 
Concert to Y1 

Parents 

5th 
DECEMBER 

Christmas 
Jumper & Lunch 

Day

17th 
DECEMBER 

Last Day of 

Term

Wednesday 5th January 

First Day of Term for Children

Golden Tea
Well done to Kaiden, Elodie, Alex, 
Lilliana, Harry, Nicole, Edith Ioan, 
Christian, Nel and Mason who 

shared their learning and enjoyed 
a cake with Mrs Potter and Mrs 

Shaw this week during Golden Tea. 

Christingle 

16th 
DECEMBER 

Party Day!

14th 
DECEMBER 
Whole School


Pantomime Trip

This week, 5Severn performed a wonderful class assembly 
all about their inspirational figure: Malala Yousefzai. 


The children took on the role of script-writers and wrote all 
their words themselves. We were so impressed by their 

singing and speaking; well done to you all!


5Severn Class Assembly

Congratulations 
Very many congratulations to 


Mrs Packer who has successfully 
gained her National Professional 

Qualification for Middle 
Leadership (NPQML).

Thank you to the children in Year 2 who led an 
incredible Christingle service in 


St Peter’s Church this morning. They explained 
the true meaning of Christmas and showed the 

importance of the Christingle using clear

narration, fantastic songs, dance and poetry.



                                                   

Don’t forget its Christmas jumper day 
next Wednesday, 15th December. 

Children are invited to wear a 
Christmas jumper along with their 

school uniform replacing their jumper 
or cardigan. 

HIGGLEDY piggledy
nativity

Night Owls’ Christmas Party

It’s PARTY DAY on 
Thursday! 































The children have been absolutely incredible. Showing 
such confidence and pride in their roles and we are sure 

all would agree, it was an absolute pleasure to watch. 
Well done, Reception! We are so proud of you.


On Thursday 16th December, there will be a 
Christmas party during the Night Owls' session 
to which all children who have attended Night 

Owls this half term are invited. 


Please book in the usual way on Magic Booking 
by Tuesday 14th to secure your child’s place. 

Ready, Steady, Worcestershire have

partnered with providers across


Worcestershire and are inviting you

to take part! Free access to activities,


leisure centres, clubs, events and

theatres will be on offer over the


Christmas holiday for those in receipt of 

Free  School Meals and families that are 

professionally referred to the programme.

Take a look at the 
attached flyer to 

see what is on offer 
or click HERE


http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/rsw

